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Chloe Piggford
Environment & Community Manager
Integra Underground
Via email: Chloe.Piggford@glencore.com.au

08/09/2020

Dear Chloe
Integra Underground Project (MP 08_0101)

Bettys Creek Stream Health and Stability Report

I refer to the Bettys Creek Stream Health and Stability Report prepared by SLR Consulting Australia
dated June 2020, which was submitted to the Department in accordance with condition 29(b) of
Schedule 3 of the above development consent.

The Department has reviewed the report and has no further comments at this time. However, the
Department requests that you make the June 2020 report, and any other monitoring reports prepared
in accordance with condition 29(b), available on the Project’s website as soon as possible.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact me on 9274 6311.

Yours sincerely 

Lauren Evans
Team Leader
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
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